
 

 

 
 

Discontinuation of Products 
 

 
Product affected: DPS 702, DPS 704, DPS 706, DPS 708, DPS 710 

DPS 802, DPS 804, DPS 806, DPS 808, DPS 810 
DPS 702 NF 
 

Effective date:  after current stock is sold out 
 
Details: 
Due to bankruptcy of one of our subcontracting spare-part manufacturers we are forced to 
remove these components from our range of products. 
 
As replacement we offer DBP 8000 (for DPS 700 series) and DBP 8100 (for DPS 800 
series) . 
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Oliver Kluj 
Technical Director 


